
Dear Beachside Residents, 

    As many of you are aware this past summer we upgraded the gate structure at the entrance of 

Beachside to provide additional security to the community.  The gate is fully operational 

now.  We are planning on closing it 24/7 starting tonight, Tuesday, September 24th.  

 How’s that affect your experience? 

 Those of you with cars will need to have their card ready to tap and activate the gate to 

open. 

 If you have guests who have cars, you will need to meet them at the gate to let them 

in.  Our staff will not be opening the gates for your guests.  You must take responsibility 

for them and let them in yourself with your card. 

 If you order food, you will need to meet delivery people at the gate to receive your 

food.  They should not be given access to the Beachside Complex 

 When utilizing the bus and shuttle services you will need to use the pedestrian gate at 

PCH.  This gate is not currently locked but once we get the card tap activated, it will also 

be closed all the time similar to the pedestrian gate on Clark Ave. 

  

We do have the ability to open the gate remotely for the service center.  This is only for official 

deliveries for mail, FedEx, etc…. Your guests and or food delivery will not be granted access 

from the service centers.  Only mail, package delivery, and services for the dining hall will be 

granted remote access. 

  

This is a new process and will take some time to get used to the new function of the gate, but this 

is to assure your safety.  Please be patient as we all adjust to this new security measure at 

Beachside.  Once the card swipe on the PCH pedestrian gate is fully operational, Beachside 

Campus will be physically secured to only those with activated identification cards. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Housing and Residential Life  

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 

562.985.4187 


